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Comments: This project and plan is not something that I agree with in any form. Wildlife in the winter is not

affected by snowmobiles or over snow vehicles in any way. Rarely is wildlife even seen during cross country

skiing and it has the same affect as a snowmobile. The science behind such accusations is absolutely false and

inaccurate. 


